
 

 

   Eta Chapter of Beta Sigma Psi 

 

           Scholarship Policy Highlights 

___________________________________________________________________ 

 

• Quiet Hours are held every night of the week to allow all within earshot the chance to pursue their 

studies in an environment that is most conducive to academics. 

 

• Study Hours are held every night of the week for all new members and active members with low grades. 

This set time allows for members to get on to a study schedule and have a set time to catch up on 

homework and exams. 

 

• There are multiple study areas throughout the house with whiteboards and monitors to work out 

problems individually or in a group setting. 

 

• All members post schedules with classes and activities on their doors, so that everyone else in the house 

can keep them accountable for going to class. This also allows members to coordinate extra time to 

study with other members. 

 

• Multiple Excel resources are provided to all members in the house, including an online grade sheet to 

keep track of weekly GPAs, an online calendar to keep track of due dates, and a GPA calculator and 

semester planner to allow members to plan for their future semesters. 

 

• An extensive online file system allows members to study past homework and exams to understand the 

material they are being taught. 

 

• All members are required to submit online files for their classes in order to help future members of the 

house. 

 

• New members are taught that skipping classes is unacceptable by a set of increasing fines. This allows 

them to focus on going to class and learning the material so that they won’t get behind. 

 

• New members are rewarded for doing well in classes. If they get an A on an exam or paper, they are 

allowed to exempt from a night of study hours. This provides an incentive to focus on school. 


